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S O A R I N G  T O  E X C E L L E N C E

As we come to the end of another fantastic term, I want to take a moment to thank our wonderful
school community for your ongoing support. It's been a term full of growth, and we are proud of the
academic progress our students have made. Your involvement, encouragement, and commitment to
learning have made a real difference in the lives of our children.

Stranger Danger
With the holidays approaching, it's a good time to remind everyone about Stranger Danger. Please
have conversations with your children about staying safe, avoiding unknown people, and always
seeking help if they feel unsure or unsafe. Encourage them to speak to a trusted adult if anything
worries them.

Road Safety
As a community, it's essential we continue practising road safety. Remind your children to always
use pedestrian crossings, wear helmets when riding bikes or scooters, and to never run across
roads.

Water Safety
With summer just around the corner, water safety is more important than ever. Whether it's at the
beach, pool, or river, remind your children to swim in designated areas and always with adult
supervision. Learning to swim and being aware of water conditions are key skills for life.

Community Sport
We love hearing about the amazing things our students are doing outside of school! If your child
plays community sport and you’d like them recognised in the newsletter, please send us through the
details. Whether it’s netball, soccer, hockey, or any other sport, let’s celebrate their achievements
together.

Homework Packs & Canteen Voucher
K-6 Classes have sent home homework packs. To encourage participation, students who return
their completed packs will receive a canteen voucher! Homework helps build key skills, so please
support your child in completing these packs.
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Principal’s Message continued...

AHomework Packs & Canteen Voucher
K-6 Classes have sent home homework packs. To encourage participation, students who return their completed
packs will receive a canteen voucher! Homework helps build key skills, so please support your child in completing
these packs.

The Importance of Reading
Did you know that reading to your child every day can make a huge difference in their academic development?
Reading daily helps build vocabulary, comprehension, and a love for learning. Even just 10 minutes a day can
have a significant impact, so we encourage you to make reading a part of your daily routine.

Uniform Focus
Next term, we’ll be focusing on students wearing their full school uniform every day. Uniforms create a sense of
belonging and pride in our school. If anyone is in need of uniform items, please contact the office, and we’ll assist
you in making sure your child is ready for the new term.

First Day Back
A reminder that the first day of Term 4 for students will be Monday, the 14th of October. We hope you enjoy the
upcoming holiday break and look forward to seeing everyone refreshed and ready for another successful term.

Looking Ahead
As we prepare for Term 4, we’re excited about the opportunities ahead. We’re confident that it will be another
term full of learning, growth, and community spirit. Thank you once again for your continued support, and enjoy
the holiday break!

School returns Monday 14 October for K-6 & Aegean & Magenta Classes






















